
Dear Kathleen, 
 
I am writing to let you know that I strongly oppose the "wipe out plan" put forth to reduce 
the wild horse and burro population, which has already suffered extreme reductions the 
last few years.  
 
I ask that you reject the Coalition letter urging 75% elimination of Nevada's remaining 
wild horses and burros while doing nothing to curb the real problems: too many 
livestock on our public lands, uncontrolled mining and energy operations, uncontrolled 
OHVs and other factors. 
 
This draconian plan would further obliterate and utterly cripple the herds in Nevada, as 
throughout the West.  
 
Thank you in advance for taking my opinion on this matter into serious consideration. 
 
With my best regards, 
 
Ari Gogny 
arianegogny@yahoo.com 


